
offices, responded inforrnally ta the various questions and comments about the

Canadian legisiative procs.

The Great Lakes portion of the visit opened with briefings on particular issues,

namely, water quality, toxics and air quaIity. As these session took place at the

Downsvlew offices of Environiment Canada, staffers were aiso able ta tour the air

quaIity monitoring losa and the weather centre. At the offices of the Waterfront

Regenieration Trust, participants heard about how the Trust has successfully served

as a broker for the various lnterest groups Involvedi in thie Toronto waterfront. They

were especially impresaed by the development of a waterfront trail from Toronto ta

Niagara-on-the-LakO and sskad niumeraus questions about how ta get stakeholders to

corne together. The first day concluded with a dinner with guests from industry and

non-governmerital organlzatioris.

The priorities of the provincial govemment were highlighted during breakfast on

the second day when Ontario Minister cf Environment and Energy Norm Stirling met

with the group. As chair of the Council of Ministers of Environmenit who had been


